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May 20, 2008

Gregory Regaignon 

Christopher Avery

Business & Human Rights Centre

1-3 Charlotte Street, 3rd floor

 London W1T 1RD, United Kingdom
Dear Mr. Regaignon and Mr. Avery:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the article published in the May 2008 edition of Vanity Fair. 
At Monsanto, we strive to conduct business in alignment with basic values which include integrity, transparency and respect. These values are core to how we operate and are key to our Human Rights Policy which can be viewed at http://monsanto.com/responsibility/human_rights.asp
The Vanity Fair article that has been posted on your site is neither objective nor accurate in its review of Monsanto or our practices. Vanity Fair contacted us only a short time prior to publishing their article asking for our response on a number of issues that were addressed in the article. We provided the attached letter to Jim Steele, one of the articles authors. We ask that you post the letter to Mr. Steele for the benefit of your readers and so that they may compare it with the Vanity Fair Article. 

We ask your readership to view Monsanto by our actions and not by the words of the media. They can learn more about our actions related to specific allegations made in the article, on the For the Record section of our website at www.monsanto.com/fortherecord.

Again, we thank the Business & Human Rights Centre for the opportunity to offer our perspective on this matter.

Sincerely,

Maureen Mazurek

Director, Human Rights
